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VISEA takes part in the APDC event as a partner and integrator of

/ -

With over 30 years' expertise in consolidated reporting, VISEA consulting brings together a team of some sixty specialized consultants,
combining functional, business and IT skills. We currently support more than 150 customers in a wide range of sectors, including banking,
insurance, industry, distribution and retail, in France and abroad, including 70% of CAC 40 groups, and many loyal customers since our company
was founded in 1990.

The market for financial reporting and performance management tools is undergoing profound change. VISEA is a leading player in this market,

and can help you choose the solution best suited to your needs. Among the solutions we have selected and partnered with, the OneStream
unified platform stands out for its technological and functional leadership.

Why did we choose to engage with OneStream?
OneStream stands out as a truly unified and integrated platform offering management of the entire financial process and an innovative market
place approach in this field. Indeed, OneStream is a tool that unifies planning, budgeting, forecasting, financial consolidation and reporting. This
partnership was concluded in 2021. Since then, we have trained our teams, deepened our understanding of the solution, assessed its strengths

and made the decision to become a OneStream integrator.

We look forward to seeing APDC members on April 23, 2024, at the next major event on changing consolidation and reporting tools. As a

OneStream partner and integrator, VISEA will be running two workshops on this day.




